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4 July 2018 

 

Reception Parents 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

TRANSITION MEETING -  RECEPTION TO YEAR 1 

 

Mrs McKenna and Miss Connor would like to invite you to an information 

meeting on Thursday 12th July at 2:45 p.m. in our Year 1 classroom. 

 

Being in Year 1 will be very different from Early Years and we will explain 

about this.  We will also go through school routines and how they are different 

in  KS1.  You will have an opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher  
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